
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/28/2017 5:13:03 PM
Subject: Re: Greenville rotary

​Monday is fine. Have a great weekend.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 5:11 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Greenville rotary 
 
Is he expecting me to contact him today? Or can this wait until Monday?

Get Outlook for iOS

On Fri, Apr 28, 2017 at 4:51 PM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

I've accepted Greenville Rotary for September 19th. It's a Noon event. Scott Stephens is the contact, and 
he expects to hear from you. Thanks


Scott Stephens
Director of Development, Generations Group
864.770.3626​
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